
TO ALL PARENTS 

November 2016 

 

The Governors of Smithy Bridge Primary School would like to say a HUGE 
‘thank you’ to all parents who have helped to raise money for the new 
classroom extension. The amount raised so far is £16,287 + £888 from the Co-

op, which is a fantastic total of £17,175! 

This project was never going to happen overnight, and Governors knew from 
the start that we would need to proceed in stages as we could not rely totally 
on the Local Authority to fund this build. But Governors are committed to 
providing an outstanding education for our pupils which will equip them for 
the future, and we know that by creating this extension and developing the 
existing space within school, we will be able to enhance pupils’ educational 
experience and offer a vibrant and relevant education for our pupils.  

Phase 1 is now complete. Phase 2 will be to complete the shell of the building, 
and we still need to raise more funds for this. 

We hope you will continue to support us and we will work hard to seek out 
ways of raising additional funding to continue building this exciting and much 
needed extension. 

Thank you! 

S Temperley (Chair of Govenors) on behalf of the Board of Governors  


